
From: Andrew Dowell <andrew.dowell@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk> 
Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 9:21 AM
To: Baker, Jane <jane.baker@e-lindsey.gov.uk>; Robert Shaw 
<robert.shaw@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk>
Subject: Re: Hatton solar decision

Caution: This message originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe it is 
suspicious please forward to Suspicious.Emails@pspsl.co.uk and delete the email. 

Hi Jane, 

We confirm, albeit reluctantly, our agreement to an extension of time to allow for the issue of 
the decision. This agreement is given on the understanding that the final administrative 
details will be completed, and the decision will be issued by end of today. 
Best wishes,
Andrew 

Andrew Dowell, MRTPI
Associate Planner 

w. www.thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk
e. andrew.dowell@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk 
t. +44 (0) 2046036136
m. +44 (0) 7780600183 

RTPI Small Planning Consultancy of the Year 2024: London Region
 
Legal Disclaimer - The information transmitted is the property of Third Revolution Projects Ltd. and is intended 
only for the person or entity to which it is addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material. 
Statements and opinions expressed in this e-mail may not represent those of the company.  Any review, re-
transmission

From: Baker, Jane <jane.baker@e-lindsey.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 14:07
To: Robert Shaw <robert.shaw@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk>
Cc: Andrew Dowell <andrew.dowell@thirdrevolutionprojects.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Hatton solar decision 
 
Dear Rob,

Further to your discussion with Andy Booth last Friday, I am emailing you as it would really be 



appreciated, from an officer point of view, if you could agree to a short extension of time until 
tomorrow.  We just have a final admin procedure to complete and we can then issue the decision as 
swiftly as possible.  I appreciate the decision is not what your client wanted, but officers have spent 
a significant amount of time on this application over the past few months so a small extension of 
time would really be appreciated.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Kind regards,

Jane

Mrs Jane Baker| Senior Planner Officer| East Lindsey District Council|Tel: 01507 613165 


